
Colorado Office of Public Guardianship 
 

Commissioners   

Shari Caton, Chair                                                                                                          1300 Broadway, Suite 1250                                                                                                                                                                

Deb Bennett Woods, Vice Chair                                                                                    Denver, CO 80203                                                 

Marco Chayet                                                                                                              

Kelsey Lesco                                                                                                              (720) 625-5130                                                                                                                                                               

Karen Kelley                                                                                                                  OPGCommission@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 
1 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 

You are hereby notified that the November 28, 2018 regularly scheduled meeting 

of the Colorado Office of Public Guardianship Commission at 10 AM to noon is 

cancelled.  This meeting will be rescheduled shortly, and a notice of meeting and 

agenda will be posted separately. 

 

Contact 

 

If you have any questions about this Notice of Cancelled Meeting, please contact 

Connie Lind (720) 625-5958. 




